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Please do not change the voting requirements and the ability of all Oregon residents 

to easily vote by mail. It assures that we turn out to vote consistently year after year. 

There is no fraud in this method. Requiring people to drive to voting stations and 

stand in line to vote only serves voter suppression, which is the underlying motivation 

for this bill.  

 

Keep vote by mail in Oregon. It works for everyone. 

 

Sincerely, 

Robin Weiss 


